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The church is open daily M-F 9.45am-6pm; Sat 10am-6pm; Sun 11am-6pm 

Welcome to St Mary’s 

Pewsheet for weeks commencing 
24 & 31 July 2022 

Sunday, 24 July 
The Sixth Sunday 
After Trinity 

 
8am 
10am 
7pm 

Readings: Colossians 2:6-15; Luke 11:1-13; 
Holy Communion BCP 
Together with God (TWG) 
Team Compline at Shudy Camps 

Thursday, 28 July 10am 
11.15am 

Holy Communion 
Deanery Chapter Eucharist 

Friday, 29 July 6pm Evening Prayer  

Sunday, 31 July 
The Seventh Sun-
day after Trinity 

 
8am 
10am 
7pm 

Readings: Colossians 3:1-11; Luke 12:13-21 
Holy Communion BCP 
Parish Eucharist 
Team Compline at Shudy Camps 

Monday, 1 Aug 11am Holy Communion at Nichols Court 

Thursday, 4 Aug 10am Holy Communion 

Friday, 5 Aug 6pm Evening Prayer 

Saturday, 6 Aug 9am Parish Prayer Meeting (via Zoom. See Welcome 
page on website for registration details) 

Contacts at St Mary’s Associate Priest Revd Michael Wilcockson. 
associate.priest@stmarysinton.org.uk 
Churchwardens: David Watts david.watts@stmaryslinton.org.uk 
Charlotte Ellis charlotte.ellis@stmaryslinton.org.uk 
To add to the pewsheet, to receive it by email or as a paper copy, contact 
Anne: admin@stmaryslinton.org.uk by 9am Thursday.  

Please note there will be no Zoom services in August 

The next pewsheet will be for weeks beginning 7,14,21 & 28 August. Please 
could you let me have any notices by 9am Thursday, 4 August. 

Vacancy update is on the website—front page news section on right hand side. 

mailto:associate.priest@stmaryslinton.org.uk
mailto:associate.priest@stmaryslinton.org.uk
mailto:admin@stmaryslinton.org.uk
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Forthcoming events 

Summer Events (from weekly Ministry Mailing from Ely) 
If you are holding events over the summer, why not let us know how they have 
gone. We would love to be able to share Good News stories across the 
Diocese. So, whether it is a holiday club, an afternoon tea or a Songs of Praise, 
we’d love to help share ideas and encourage one another. Photographs are 
welcome, but please make sure you have the relevant permissions prior to 
sending them in! Send them in to missionandministry@elydiocese.org 

the Friends of St Mary's are holding Summer Teas again this year. The next 
one is on Thursday, 28 July at Richmonds, 65 High Street with Margaret and 
Brian Cox. The last is on Wednesday, 24 August at 37 Back Road with Celia 
and George Fisher.  Come and enjoy tea and cakes and company in lovely gar-
dens from 3pm. All are welcome and entry is free but donations to the Friends 
of St Mary's would be appreciated.  

Saturday, 10 September Ride and Stride https://camhct.uk/ride-and-stride/ 
Annual Fundraising event. Cambridgeshire Historic Churches Trust (CHCT) sup-
ports churches of all denominations in the county, whenever they need help 
with repair and improvement costs.   

Monday, 25 July 7pm Mothers’ Union bring & share picnic outside Pavilion. 

 

Forthcoming events - Sunday 11 September 3pm Talk on History of Ely Cathe-
dral “A model Cathedral” Jan Munt. High Tea. Tickets £10 adult, £5 child. 
Saturday 17 September 7pm Harvest Supper. Ploughman’s and Puddings 
Tickets £12.50 from Sue Ellis, 01223 892257 events@stmaryslinton.org.uk  

Saturday, 10 September. Time 9.30-10.30am. Men’s Breakfast. Dog & Duck, 
High Street, Linton. Details to follow (and on website). 

Thursday, 15 September 6.30-9pm in church. Deanery Development Planning 
meeting for PCC members and others interested in the congregation. Bring & 
Share supper. Further information to follow. 

Encountering Christ in Ely Cathedral. Pilgrimage tours at Ely Cathedral over the 
summer are being organised - information about which is now available on the 
Cathedral’s website here. Contact Dr Benedict Kent (Ely Cathedral Mission and 
Learning Assistant) for more information: pilgrimages@elycathedral.org.  

The tours are free for groups from the Ely Diocese. 

mailto:missionandministry@elydiocese.org
https://camhct.uk/ride-and-stride/
mailto:events@stmaryslinton.org.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.elycathedral.org%2Fworship%2Fprayer-and-discipleship&data=05%7C01%7Cmissionandministry%40elydiocese.org%7C14c60b7780eb40b8ccf908da59f7d029%7C8cefe2afc6f544c4bbc3849ef05aafca%7C0%7C0%7C63792
mailto:pilgrimages@elycathedral.org
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Parish Prayer Board July 2022 
Please indicate on the prayer list in church if the name(s) mentioned can be 
included on the pewsheet/website. 
  
Sick  Please continue to pray for Ed, Jo and baby Austin who is making steady 
progress (Linton Free Church); Andrew King (husband of Sarah); Sarah King; 
Chris Kemshell (Linton Free Church) and his family; Mark Hays. 
 
Departed 
Christopher Fairey We remember Chris's family in our prayers.   
Joyce Bishop (Nichols Court). We remember Joyce’s daughter Hazel and family 
in our prayers. 

Jubilee Oak Table. A 13m long table created from a 5,000-year-old fossilised 
black oak tree, discovered in the fens will be on display in the Cathedral from 
18 May 2022 until March 2023. Admission to see the table is via Cathedral Visi-
tor ticket or pass. NB Existing Parish Pass Holders - Your Parish Pass no longer 
has an expiry date so remains valid indefinitely. Please bring your pass with 
you when visiting the Cathedral. New Parish Pass Applications 2022-
Application-for-an-Ely-Cathedral-Parish-Pass-Final-Version.pdf 
(elycathedral.org)  

Reach update 

 News from the Quiet Garden Movement ( See the latest Summer update. 

Information/Prayerboard 

Rescheduled—Resurfacing work to churchyard path. It is hoped this work can 
now take place in August (date tbc). The path into the churchyard from 
Church Lane will be closed for a short time with alternative access signposted.  

Crowns & Gowns II - Cathedrals On Location 30 June - 11 August* at Ely Ca-
thedral. Following the success of Crowns & Gowns I, this second exhibition 
showcases even more fabulous costumes and jewels from major movies and 
TV, filmed on location in some of the UK’s most notable Cathedrals. 

https://www.elycathedral.org/plan-your-visit/visitor-tickets-and-tours/visitor-tickets
https://www.elycathedral.org/plan-your-visit/visitor-tickets-and-tours/visitor-tickets
https://cdn.elycathedral.org/uploads/pdfs/2022-Application-for-an-Ely-Cathedral-Parish-Pass-Final-Version.pdf?v=1653650288
https://cdn.elycathedral.org/uploads/pdfs/2022-Application-for-an-Ely-Cathedral-Parish-Pass-Final-Version.pdf?v=1653650288
https://cdn.elycathedral.org/uploads/pdfs/2022-Application-for-an-Ely-Cathedral-Parish-Pass-Final-Version.pdf?v=1653650288
https://www.reachhaverhill.org.uk/
https://mailchi.mp/d7cfa949fc62/quiet-gardens-5635085?e=8556e42256
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 Thank you/requests/information 

The Coffee Morning on 16 July made £161 for church funds. Thank you to all 
who helped and made cakes and to all who came to enjoy time together. 

Tesco has kindly included Make Lunch in its current round of Community 
Grant Funding. In Haverhill, Tesco shoppers have the opportunity to place blue 
discs in a choice of 3 charities asking for funding. The voting unit is just behind 
the tills. Whoever has the most after July, August & September 22 will receive 
£1,500, second receives £1,000 and third receives £500. 

Do please go along and support as often as you can during the next 3 months. 
Please tell your family and friends. Suzanne Darkins. Chair Finance Committee 

Make Lunch: I hope you enjoyed the recent newsreel! If you would like to 
know more about joining our volunteer team, please contact Sarah. 

St Mary’s Youth Group (SMYG) for school years 6-11, age 11-16 
SMYG runs on the 1st Sunday of each month with Revd Michael Wilcockson. 
The group loves to play games, learn more about the Bible, God, Christian ide-
as and eat pizza! We are looking for another adult to assist with the group 
from September. If you feel this is something you could offer, please contact 
Michael in the first instance associate.priest@stmaryslinton.org.uk 

Thank you to everyone who supported Vitaly Pisarenko's concert of piano 
music in the church in June and organised by the Linton Music Series. Some ex-
penses were borne by LMS, which allowed a total of nearly £1,500 to be donat-
ed to the Ukraine appeal. This figure also includes some donations received 
after the concert. A great performance and a worthwhile result! Sue Mudge 

Sustaining God’s Creation Sustaining God's Creation is a joint project of the six 
cathedrals of East Anglia (Chelmsford, Ely, Norwich, Peterborough, St Albans 
and St Edmundsbury). They are working together to promote sustainable living 
throughout East Anglia and in the wider church, helping us all to honour God's 
creation and to care for our neighbours near and far.   

The Mission and Ministry Team are holding ‘Explore More’ events across the 
Diocese in the Autumn term which are opportunities for people to explore 
their vocation and the different pathways that can be followed. Details of 
dates and venues will be sent out over the summer.  

mailto:sarah.thorne@stmaryslinton.org.uk
mailto:associate.priest@stmaryslinton.org.uk
https://www.sustaininggodscreation.org/

